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Reception Class photographs 
 

Your Reception child will have brought home a 

copy of the class photograph taken this week 

by The Wigan Observer.  If you would like to 

purchase a copy, please return your order to 

school by Friday 13th October.  

 

 
 

School Photographs  
Your child will have brought home the proofs 

of their school photos this week.  Please place 

your orders online by Thursday 12th October 

to qualify for free delivery to school. Many 

thanks. 

 

Year 3 Quarry Bank Trip 
 

Our Year 3 children are looking forward to 

their school trip to Quarry Bank, Styal on 

Thursday 19th October.  If you have not yet 

paid, please could we ask that you log onto 

ParentPay before Friday 13th October.  Any 

queries, please contact the school office. 

Thank you. 

 

 
Healthy Lunchboxes 

 
We would like to encourage parents whose 

children bring a packed lunch or a snack to 

school, to include less sweets, chocolate, 

crisps and other salty/sugary products and 

choose a healthy alternative instead, such as 

an apple, grapes (cut in half lengthways) or a 

banana.   

 

Please remember that nuts, seeds and 

products containing nuts and seeds are 

not allowed in school due to pupils with 

allergies.  Please check the ingredients listed 

on the packet if you are unsure. Thank you. 

 

World Mental Health Day 
On Tuesday 10th October, we will be 

supporting World Mental Health Day by asking 

the children to come to school wearing a 

brightly-coloured t-shirt together with their 

usual school uniform skirt and/or trousers. 

 

Fledglings Nursery 
September 2024 

The application process for September 2024 

Primary School places is now open until the 

15th January.  Please click the link below: 

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education

/Schools/School-Admissions/Primary-

schools.aspx   

 

Top talking tips for parents 
Silence is ok! If you allow your child some 

space and time, you might be surprised with 

what they say. 

 

Community Information 
Wigan Central Family Hub  

 Launch Event 
 

You are invited to the launch of the first Wigan 

Central Family Hub on Saturday 14th October 

11.00 am – 2.30 pm at The Meadows, 110 

Ridyard Street, Wigan, WN5 9RQ. No need to 

book, just go along and meet the team for 

free activities such as arts and crafts, archery, 

face painting etc., and exciting free giveaways 

such as Wigan Athletic tickets and more! 

 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is Y2M with 99.3% and for KS2 

it’s Y3P & Y4Hu with 98.6%.   

 

REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 
Tuesday 10th October – World Mental Health 

Day – Wear a brightly-coloured T-shirt. 

Thursday 12th & Friday 13th October – 

Reception classes – ‘Balanceability’ training. 

 

School dinners – we will be on Week 2 next 

week; the menu is available to view here: 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/19455068 

 

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education/Schools/School-Admissions/Primary-schools.aspx
https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education/Schools/School-Admissions/Primary-schools.aspx
https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education/Schools/School-Admissions/Primary-schools.aspx
https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file/19455068
https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file/19455068

